Fairfield Public Schools Fairfield, CT 06825

TO:

Dr. David Title and Members of the Board of Education

FROM:

Salvatore Morabito

DATE:

June 26, 2012

RE:

Fairfield Ludlowe High School Window Replacement Project

Additional PCB Testing

This letter is to notify you that the Fairfield Public School District will be performing additional Polychlorinated Biphenyl (PCB) testing at Fairfield Ludlowe High School during the summer break.

The additional testing will be performed starting June 27, 2012. The additional information developed from these tests will be used to develop the PCB remediation plan. The remediation plan will then be submitted to the EPA and CT DEEP for approval.

All results will be posted on the Fairfield Public Schools' website when received. The Central Office Administration and the Fairfield Ludlowe High School Headmaster will keep PCB test reports on file per State regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the PCB testing, please feel free to contact me at (203) 255-7363.

Thank you.

c:

Central Office Administration Sands Cleary